From: Noemi Spear

To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: P&Z Number 24-11000012
Date: Thursday, December 19, 2024 9:17:59 AM

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender
You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Hello,

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed development. The property in question
is an Airbnb, and it has been known to host rowdy parties on weekends.

Sincerely,

Concern neighbor

Please be advised that this email may contain confidential and privileged information. Should
you inadvertently receive this email, please promptly notify us and delete it immediately. You
are prohibited from copying, distributing, disclosing, or taking any action on this message.

Sent from my iPhone

This email may contain confidential and privileged information authorized for the recipient
only. Should you receive this email in error, please notify us immediately and delete this
message at once. You must not copy, distribute, disclose or take any action on it.

Sent from my iPhone
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